
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 4:56:05 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 7:50 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-02-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Dennis Smyth

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
If the board approve the increase a 6 month wait period should be used before the new price is  implemented.  By
allowing Enbridge to back date to a time when gas usage is at its highest is wrong.  Change in energy price should
only occur in the summer.

Regards
Dennis Smyth

-- Attachment --
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